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Williams Production Company, L.L.C.

c/o Walsh Engineering & Production Corp.
7415 East Main

Farmington, New Mexico 87402

Attention:  John C. Thompson

Re:  Five administrative applications for unorthodox gas well locations in the Basin-Dakota
Pool: (1) Rosa Unit Well No. 24-C (pKRV0-211352073); (ii) Rosa Unit Well No. 41-B
(PKRV0-211352213); (iii) Rosa Unit Well No. 156-B (pKRV0-211352305); (iv) Rosa Unit
Well No. 164-B (pKRV0-211656660); and (v) Rosa Unit Well No. 79-B (pKRV0-210533 746).

Dear Mr. Thompson:

[have reviewed the five subject applications and find them all to be incomplete with respect
to notice.

Please refer to your Rule II.B (2) C of the special Basin-Dakota Pool Rules and provide
notice to all mineral interests in the Unitized interval and any owners of non-committed tracts. ] have
attached a copy of Division Order No. R-10987-B (2) issued on January 29, 2002.

I'am withdrawing these applications and returning them to you at this time.

Should you have any questions or comments concerning this matter, please contact Steve
Hayden in Aztec at (505) 33406178 or me in Santa Fe at (505) 476-3465.
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